Siskiyou County Water Users

.

December 14, 2020

California Public Utilities Corporation
Marybel Batjer

President

CPUC

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Notice of Three Day Notice of Ex Parte Communication
Application 10-3-015
(Filed March 18, 2010)

President Batjer,

We are the Siskiyou County Water Users Association, located in Siskiyou County, an interested
party in the above proceeding. We have received PacifiCorp’s Three Day Notice of Ex Parte
Communication, dated December 11, 2020.

Pursuant to Rule 8.2 ( ¢ )(2)(A), we hereby respectfully demand a telephonic meeting of
substantially equal time with Shannon O'Rourke, Chief of Staff to President Marybel Batjer, and
Brian Korpics, legal advisor to President Batjer, to articulate our objections to the proposed
transfer of the Lower Klamath Project.”

Respectfully Submitted,

u Cpunty Water Users Association

Richard Marshall |

President

347 N. Main Street, Yreka, CA 96097 Phone 530-468-4204



